
 
         

                                       9904 FM 812 Austin, Texas 512-282-3508 Fax: 512-280-1099 

March 1, 2021 

Dear Resident of Uhland: 

The third week of February brought about extreme winter weather conditions that impacted so many of 

us in so many ways. Unsafe road conditions impacted the solid waste collection services that would have 

occurred for City of Uhland residents on Friday, February 19th. 

Last Friday our crews were back in the City providing the trash collection services, collecting extras that 

accumulated during the delayed period. However, we were unable to reschedule the recycle collection 

services. Recycle collection services will resume this Friday, March 5th. Our crews will collect an extra 3 

bags and bundles of recyclables that are placed next to the cart. 

We are proud and honored to partner with your community. On behalf of Waste Connections, I 

apologize for the inconvenience this may cause for you and your household. We sincerely appreciate 

your patience as you allow our crews time to recover from the delays caused by this unprecedented 

winter weather event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Harris 
District Manager 
Waste Connections 
Austin, Texas 


